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Minutes/Notes – 8th June, 2023 

 

Agenda: 

• Welcome 

 

CF welcomed everyone  

Recapped on last meetings minutes 

 

• Parent/Guardian Feedback – what is going well and how can we do better? 

 

A parent/Councillor arranging for the school council to go to Bodlondeb. 

Asking if it would be possible to arrange another trip to the Senedd. 

Mrs Foulkes asked how many could go to the Council Chambers here and arrange class trip 

there. Mrs Foulkes to look into it and asked the Parent/Councillor to attend - available Tues, 

Weds and Thursday. 

 

Ideas given for free/cheap days/afternoons out. Garden centre or Tir Prince were suggested. 

Beach is local enough, Baysville café might help with hiding painted stones, litter picking etc. 

 

Discussion around the wide range of opportunities Year 6 experience as they leave our 

school in the last few weeks. Mrs Foulkes to speak with Mrs James to see whether she has 

had chance to speak with our Head Cook to see whether we can fit in a Leaver’s Lunch or 

not. 

 

One or two parents have been concerned about the ‘sex ed’ lessons as they may have been 

told too much, although they seem ok now. Mrs Foulkes reassured them that it is more 

about body parts and the correct names. Leaflets have already been shared and are still 

available if needed.  

 

Two parents are happy to help with the PTA – Parent Governor to pass the names on to Mrs 

James. 
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Some Yr2 parents previously have been found the step to yr 3 a bit harder as they have the 

class dojo in y Foryd, what can we do to reassure them when they first came up? Mrs 

Foulkes has said that we are due to do a big drive on Google Classroom for yr 2/3 parents 

for Autumn Term in addition to Twitter and all other current forms of communication.  

 

Perhaps use the signboards to advertise any clubs or events (wear something red, what club 

is on) etc. JMW to delegate to pupils in B/fast club. Mrs Foulkes told parents about the St 

Mary’s summer play scheme. Mrs Foulkes to email out the information to families today. 

 

Date of next meeting 

Thursday 28th September @2.00pm 

 


